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June 4, 2020 

 

Subject: New Routine Vision Agreement with Superior Vision 

Presbyterian Health Plan, Inc. and Presbyterian Insurance Company, Inc. (Presbyterian) are pleased to 

announce that they have entered in to a new agreement with Superior Vision, who will begin 

administering the routine vision benefit effective July 1, 2020.  

Superior Vision has successfully managed a statewide network of routine vision providers. They will 

offer routine vision services, for all members regardless of age, through their network of vision 

professionals, including Native American service professionals, for Presbyterian’s Centennial Care and 

Medicare Dual Plus members. Providers may contact Superior Vision directly at 

svmedicalmanagementnetwork@versanthealth.com to become a contracted provider or verify their 

contract status.  

If you have any questions about this service, please do not hesitate to use the information below to 

contact your Provider Network Operations relationship executive.  

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 

Provider Network Operations 

 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

Phone: (505) 923-5141 

Contact Guide: www.phs.org/ContactGuide 

 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 27489, Albuquerque, NM 87125 

Location: 9521 San Mateo Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113 
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